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Valerie,
 
I went out to Ireland Road this morning and staked out the upstream end of the Miller project and
also estimated the location of the town line for the road repair. I took photos standing in the stream.
Ms. Miller was home and we discussed her project. She said the Vermont Diester Recovery Fund was
considering helping fund her share of the EWP project. She said her case worked thought she had a
good chance.
 
The bank repair along the road would require cutting most if not all the trees to install a rock
revetment. has Jaron Borg, ANR Stream Alteration Engineer, looked at this section of bank? If not, it
might be good to get his input. Cutting this many trees will require them to be cleared for bats or
waiting until tree cutting is allowed.
 

Photo Description
P1010508 Stake on bank is where I will end

the riprap for the Miller property.
It’s a few feet short of what is
shown on the design, but I don’t
see a need to remove the trees to
the left of the stake.
 
 
Stacked rocks circled in red are
visible in panoramic view.

mailto:michel.lapointe@usda.gov
mailto:townadmin@bristolvt.org
mailto:bob.thompson@usda.gov
























TownofBristol
Text Box
Agenda Item V.4



P1010509 I put flagging on dead stump near
road where I estimate the town
line is. The flagging is visible
between trees in screen shot.
Inside red ellipse.
 
These rocks can be used to
reference the photo as part of
these rocks is visible in several of
the photos I took.



P1010510 Upstream of town line. Flagging is
behind trees on right edge of
photo.

P1010511 Flagging is behind trees above the
two rocks I circled.
 
The two rocks (~town line) are
left of center.
 
Stacked rocks at right edge of
photo are in front of large tree to
left of stake I set for Miller
project.



P1010512 Panoramic view. Truck is visible in
Miller driveway.

P1010513 Flagging is visible to left of tree by
road.

 
 
 
 
Best Regards,
Mike
 
---------------
Michel Lapointe, P.E.
Civil Engineer

USDA-NRCS
300 Interstate Corporate Center, Suite 200
Williston, VT 05495-7821



(802) 288-8155 x 118
(802) 324-0377 Cell
(855) 794-3678 FAX

 
Michel.Lapointe@usda.gov
────────────────────────────────────────
As precautionary health measures are put in effect nationwide to reduce the spread of coronavirus, the USDA is
taking steps to ensure the safety of its employees and customers. USDA Service Centers are open for business by
phone appointment only. While our program delivery staff will continue to come into to the office, they will be
working with our agriculture producers by phone and using email and online tools whenever possible. Producers
should contact their local service center by phone to schedule time for program or loan services needed. For the
latest information on Service Center operations, visit farmers.gov/coronavirus.
 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal
penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
delete the email immediately.

https://www.farmers.gov/coronavirus



